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The Pastor is videotaping the sermons for you to watch 

whenever you would like to do so. There is also music 

before the sermon performed by Greg Wilson each week. 

To watch the Sunday service, go to pgbctn.org.  You will 

see a video link near the top of the page.  Click on it and 

select the current sermon or the past date of a sermon you 

would like to review.  

♪♫♬Special Music ♬♫♪ 

Online Service ................................................ Greg Wilson 
 

CCCChurchurchurchurch h h h CoCoCoContributionsntributionsntributionsntributions    

It is fine if you prefer to mail in your church contributions. It is fine if you prefer to mail in your church contributions. It is fine if you prefer to mail in your church contributions. It is fine if you prefer to mail in your church contributions. 
The address to send your contribution to isThe address to send your contribution to isThe address to send your contribution to isThe address to send your contribution to is::::    

Pleasant Grove Baptist Church 

3736 Tuckaleechee Pike 

Maryville, TN 3780 
 

Tennessee Baptist Mission Board: Adult Sunday School Online 
Explore the Bible: Citizens, Romans 13:1-14 

Video by Travis Biller Pastor, Immanuel Baptist Church, 

Elizabethton: https://vimeo.com/418174133/f15d41692b 

https://curriculum.lifeway.com/#/easy-

link/LZZR/bf03589b-e2ad-4f2d-b63f-b5185a267b94 

Bible Studies for Life: Serve, Galatians 5:13-15, 6:1-5, 10 

Video by Tim Frank, Pastor, First Baptist Church, 

Carthage: https://vimeo.com/418176210/c347e9b1d1 

https://curriculum.lifeway.com/#/easy-

link/LZZR/aab9d880-a851-4a2f-d599-c8c882a9a993 

Another option available for Bible Studies for Life is 

posted at www.kenbraddy.com each Thursday. Ken is the 

Director of Sunday School for Lifeway Christian 

Resources. He is the Discipleship Pastor at Fairhaven 

Baptist Church in Shelbyville.I am still praying for you, your 

church, and your families.  Mark Miller  Baptism-Evangelism Team 

Leader / Harvest Field Team Leader / Sunday School Specialist      

Tennessee Baptist Mission Board 
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The latest statistical report from the Harbor City Church 

area…….    

 There have been over 96,965 confirmed covid cases in 

Massachusetts with over 6,300 deaths. 

 Our town of Winthrop has 269 confirmed cases... 

and 27 people have died. The first Massachusetts death 

was a man from Winthrop. 

 In Winthrop, there is a $1000 fine for not wearing a 

mask in public... so we make sure to have our masks 

on anytime we go out. 

Last Monday, churches in Massachusetts were given the green 

light to meet once again.  Tentatively, we are looking 

at Sunday, June 14 as our first day back. We really wanted to 

give people time to feel comfortable gathering again allowing us 

to return with an attitude of celebration. Because everyone here 

knows someone who has had COVID-19 or who has died of the 

virus, we are facing a very real fear people have in returning to 

gather in a church service. 

As you know, we have been live-streaming since the second 

week in March. We have seen God work in some really 

incredible ways, but we dearly miss gathering to worship and 

fellowship on Sunday mornings! 

We intend to follow the guidelines that the State of 

Massachusetts released to all the churches. I have also met with 

local authorities and first responders who are guiding me in 

specifics when it comes to re-opening. We desire to go above 

and beyond what is required so that everyone is safe. We want 

to re-open soon, but safely.   

There are many opinions on reopening. I am trying to navigate 

all the emotions many have regarding gathering on one space. 

We will release a video to our church and community of us 

walking through what people can expect on our first Sunday 

back.   

Be praying for us as we navigate the weeks ahead: pray 

that God with make the rough path smooth. 

 

 Keep In Touch 
Please contact Karen Coppenger if there are individuals 

or groups that you are interested in being invited once 

KIT starts in September.  klcoppenger@gmail.com.   

Homebound Member of the Week 

June 7 – June 13   Marilyn Willocks 

 

Pleasant Grove Church Services 
We are currently holding three identical services in the 

church sanctuary:Saturday at 6:00 PM 

Sunday at 9:00 AM 

Sunday at 10:15 AM 

Each service will have the same music and sermon and 

will have no more than sixty people in the sanctuary.  We 

ask that you email or call the church office if you have not 

already done so and give your name and the number in 

your party (self + additional people) and which service you 

would like to sign up for. We use this information to help 

get our numbers for each service. 

We continue to practice social distancing. If you have a 

preexisting heart or lung condition or are in a high-risk 

group, it is highly suggested that you not start attending 

church just yet. The services will be available online. 

There will not be a nursery.  Please feel free to bring and 

wear your mask if that makes you more comfortable. 

How To Contact Pleasant Grove 

Mailing Address: Pleasant Grove Baptist Church 

      3736 Tuckaleechee Pike  Maryville, TN 37804 

Email: pgbc@pgbctn.org Web Page: www.pgbctn.org 

Phone: (865) 977-1526 Office Hours: 

9:00AM – 2:00PM    Mon.-Thurs.   Closed Friday 
    

Church ContributionsChurch ContributionsChurch ContributionsChurch Contributions    
It is fine if you prefer to mail in your church contributions. It is fine if you prefer to mail in your church contributions. It is fine if you prefer to mail in your church contributions. It is fine if you prefer to mail in your church contributions. 
The address to send your contribution to is.The address to send your contribution to is.The address to send your contribution to is.The address to send your contribution to is.    

Pleasant Grove Baptist Church 

3736 Tuckaleechee Pike 
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LifeWay Solutions to the Covid-19 Virus For Kids 

LifeWayKids@Home  provides video content and 

discussion helps for having a Bible study at home during 

the Covid-19 outbreak.  


